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On May 8, 2025, the Senate confirmed the reappointment of Commissioner Beck as 
commissioner and chairman for a term beginning June 30, 2024, through June 30, 2026. 
Commissioner Beck was originally appointed to the Commission in 2008. 
 
On the same date, the Senate confirmed the reappointment of Commissioner R. Michael, 
Campbell, II as Commissioner for a term beginning June 30, 2024, and ending on June 30, 
2030. Commissioner Campbell was originally appointed to the Commission in 2014. 
 
The Senate also confirmed the reappointment of Commissioner Gene McCaskill for a term 
beginning June 30, 2024, and ending on June 30, 2030. Commissioner McCaskill was 
originally appointed to the Commission in 2012. 
 
We congratulate each of them on their confirmation and thank them for their continued 
dedication and service to the State of South Carolina and The South Carolina Workers’ 
Compensation Commission.  
 
Gary M Cannon  
Executive Director 
gcannon@wcc.sc.gov 

 
 

 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
FAX:  (803) 737-5764 

 

mailto:gcannon@wcc.sc.gov

